
Dear St. Albert Rams Players and Parents,

As President of the St. Albert Rams Lacrosse Club, I'd like to extend a

 warm welcome to everyone as we begin an exciting new lacrosse

season. Our club's strength truly comes from the dedication and 

enthusiasm of our players, coaches, families, and especially our incredible 

volunteers. Your tireless efforts are what make everything we do possible.

I also want to express my sincere gratitude to all the volunteers who generously dedicate 

their time and energy to support our teams. Whether you're organizing events, coaching, or mentoring our young

athletes, your contributions are invaluable. A special thank you goes to our Board of Directors, who have already

volunteered countless hours to promote lacrosse in our community and get this season underway.

With the new season now here, our top priority is the safety and well-being of everyone involved. We are committed

to fostering a safe and inclusive environment where our players can develop their skills, enjoy the game, and create

lasting friendships and memories. Please remember to adhere to our safety guidelines to ensure your player stays

healthy and ready to compete.

I also want to emphasize the importance of respecting our officials. Finding and retaining referees has become

increasingly challenging. It's important to remember that officials play a vital role in maintaining the integrity of the

game and ensuring fair play, and without them, we wouldn't be able to compete in the sport we love. I ask that all

parents and players continue to show them the respect and appreciation they deserve.

Finally, I'd like to acknowledge a significant contribution from one of our Rams families towards the purchase of our

new uniforms. A few months ago, I reached out seeking sponsorship to help fund our new jersey program, and one

family stepped forward to offer their support. We extend our heartfelt appreciation to Scona Electric Inc. for their

remarkable donation, which has helped us achieve a modern look and ensures the St. Albert Rams continue to be

a strong representative of our community.

Lacrosse is more than just a game; it's a shared passion that brings us together building camaraderie and

teamwork. Our goal is to nurture this love for lacrosse in every player, helping them grow both on and off the field.

Let's all work together to make this season a memorable one, filled with sportsmanship, dedication, and fun.

Thank you again for your unwavering support. Here's to making this our best season yet!

Best regards,

Marc Cardinal

President, St. Albert Rams Lacrosse Club

Www.ramslacrosse.ca


